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“Striving for Excellence in Education” 

 

April 27, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Track and Field Day is quickly approaching.  It will be held Friday May 5th, 2017.  If 

weather does not permit us to have it that day, a text alert will go out by 7:45am that 

morning.  Monday May 8th, 2017 will be our rain date.  We will be performing our events 

and races around the football field, so feel free to watch from the bleachers, or you 

may follow your child to their events.  We will ask that we limit the traffic on the 

football field please.   Grades K-3 will participate from 8:30-10:30am and grades 4-6 

from 12:30-2:30pm.  If time allows, there will be a short assembly, to distribute 

awards, at the end of the day, approximately 2:30.  Your child has signed up and 

practiced for their events during their PE classes.  Each student will get a reminder slip 

listing their events the day of the track meet.   

 

Please make sure that your child will have a pair of tennis shoes to wear for that day, as 

it won’t be safe to allow them to participate in flip flops or sandals.  The morning session 

may be a little cooler than the afternoon, so please dress your child accordingly.  Also, 

you may send water bottles and sunscreen with your child as needed.  Please make sure 

your child’s classroom teacher is aware if you plan to eat lunch with your child so our 

staff can prepare enough food. 

 

I will be sending out a tentative schedule of the times and event order closer to the 

date of May 5th.  We would love for you to come and support your child during this fun 

day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley Bogart 

King City Elementary Physical Education 
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